*

Mayor’s Report
Assembly Meeting of October 21, ﬁ013

1. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Borough is seeking letters of interest
from qualified citizens who wish to serve the community as a member of the
Borough Assembly or Library Board. Assembly Member Sue Flint has
announced her retirement effective after the November 4 meeting; and Anne
Hurt retired from the Library Board on September 30.

2. Reschedule or cancel Nov. 18 meeting: There will not be a quorum to
conduct a regular assembly meeting on November 18 as four assembly
members will be attending the Alaska Municipal League conference. Does
the assembly wish to reschedule the meeting to November 25, or cancel the
meeting and hold any business over until the December 2 meeting?

3. Reminder on Noncompliance Hearings: In conjunction with the
December 2 assembly meeting, the assembly will conduct non-compliance
hearings regarding two structures that have been deemed dangerous
buildings per Municipal Code 9.20.

4, Work Session Reminder: The joint work session between the Hospital
Board and Assembly will be Thursday, December 5 at 9:00 a.m. Topics to
be covered: finances and proposed borough Code 3.50 that address the
Hospital Board.




Public Notice
Petersburg Borough

Seeking Letters of Interest — Library Board

The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of interest from citizens who wish to serve
the community as a member to the Library Board. The term of office would be until
the October, 2014 municipal election. Letters of interest should be submitted to
Mayor Mark Jensen or Clerk Kathy O'Rear at the borough municipal building, by
sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or emailing to:

korear @ petersburgak.gov

Pilot (publish once, as display ad)
KFSK - announce

Post Master- Please post

City of Kupreanof Clerk - Please post
The Trees — Please post

Harbor Master — Please post

Public Library — Please post

Posted at Municipal Bldg— 09-27-2013

09/27/2013



Public Notice
Petersburg Borough

Seeking Letters of Interest — Petersburg Borough Assembly

The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of interest from citizens who wish to serve
the community as a member of the Borough Assembly. The term of office would
be until the October, 2014 municipal election. Letters of interest should be
submitted to Mayor Mark Jensen or Clerk Kathy O'Rear at the borough municipal
building; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or by emailing to
korear@petersburgak.gov. The individual appointed to the vacancy will be required to
file public official financial disclosure documents within 30 days of taking office.

Pilot (publish twice asap, as display ad)
KFSK — announce asap

Post Master- Please post

City of Kupreanof Clerk - Please post

The Trees ~ Please post

Harbor Master — Please post

Public Library — Please post

Posted at Municipal Bldg- 10-08-2013

10/08/2013



